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Date: 16 March 2023 
Our ref: 423109 
Your ref: Question to Natural England re Report on the Implications for 
European Sites 
 

 
Jake Stephens 
Seilwaith Cenedlaethol (Ynni) / 
National Infrastructure (Energy) 
Yr Arolygiaeth Gynllunio /  
The Planning Inspectorate 
 
 
 
 
BY EMAIL ONLY 
 

 
Hornbeam House   
Crewe Business 
Park   Electra Way         
Crewe              
Cheshire  CW1 
6GJ 

 

T  0300 060 3900 

 
 
   

 
 
Dear Peter Morrison 
 
Awel y Mor Offshore Windfarm – Question to Natural England re Report on the Implications for 
European Sites 
      
Thank you for your consultation dated 24 February 2023. The following constitutes Natural  
England’s formal statutory response.  
 
Natural England defer to NRW’s advice regarding European sites within Wales and Welsh waters and 
sites that cross the English/Welsh border. For European sites solely within England or English waters, 
Natural England does not have any concerns relating to effects from the proposed development. 
 
For any queries relating to the content of this letter please contact me using the details provided below. 
 

 
 
Yours faithfully, 
 
 
 
Elliott Waltho 
Cheshire to Lancashire Team 

@naturalengland.org.uk 
Telephone: 07471 003933 
 




